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Birthday Celebrations 

 

Dear Plato Families: 

Plato Learning Academy recognizes that students enjoy celebrating their birthdays and we want to 

acknowledge these special occasions. However, in an attempt to preserve an uninterrupted flow of the 

educational process, we do not want to host celebrations throughout the month. Instead, we ask that 

all families assist us by only bringing in celebratory items on the final Friday of the month. On this day, 

we will dedicate a portion of the day to celebrate all students who had a birthday during the month.  

Please be aware that if you bring in items prior to the final Friday you will be asked to take the items 

home and return them, or other items, on the appropriate day. Your cooperation with this is 

appreciated.  

We also ask that you be considerate of our peanut-free school when you are choosing items.  

Again, that you in advance for your understanding and cooperation.  

Truly, 

 

Mr. Williams 
Principal 

Plato Learning Academy 
“Working Collaboratively, Thinking Critically, Achieving Academically” 


